
Dear Minister, 

 

I hope this finds you well during these difficult and challenging times.  

 

I appreciate that there are many things on the go for you at the moment, but as you will 

appreciate I cannot afford for us to lose sight of the flooding in Laxey and works that still 

need to be undertaken. As we have had a very long spell of dry weather recently, the Laxey 

River is exceptionally low at the moment and it would be an ideal time to review and 

prioritise the works required to repair various parts of the river bank before the weather 

breaks and autumn is upon us once again. If you are able to kindly consider this at your 

earliest convenience it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

If you require anything further at this stage please let me know.  

 

Many thanks. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Andrew Smith. 
 


